
 

October 14, 2019 

St. Charles Parish Council Office 
P.O. Box 302 
15045 River Road 
Hahnville, LA  70057 

Dear St. Charles Parish Council Members, 

Antenna, a New Orleans based non-profit, is organizing the Slave Rebellion Re-
enactment (SRR) to be staged in St. Charles Parish on November 8th & 9th (Friday & 
Saturday), 2019.  The re-enactment will be staged by 300-500 participants who will 
retrace parts of the 1811 rebellion.   

Because we will be staging this event in the streets of SJTH, we are requesting 
temporary street closure permits and police escorts for the duration of the event on 
November 8th, as indicated on the attached Exhibit “A.” 

We are proud to be working with the residents and businesses in the St. Charles Parish 
and we hope that this event we inspire others to visit the parish and walk the trail of 
the Army of the Enslaved.  

Sincerely yours, 

Peter H. Wilson 
Location Manager 
“Slave Rebellion Reenactment" 
c/o Antenna 
phwilson@mac.com 
(323) 839-7383 Cell
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